
Elementary and Secondary School Emergency 
Relief Fund III (ESSER III ARP) Amendment

After meaningful consultation with all required stakeholders, the ESSER Committee is 
recommending amendments to the original approved plan including:

● Reduce funding for buses to include the purchase of only 1 bus and increase the 
funding for payroll to support other activities that are necessary to continue to 
employ existing staff of the LEA.

●  Amend planned capital outlay to remove a freezer and add an oven to support 
implementing activities during long-term closures, including providing meals to 
eligible students.

**As required, Public Notice and Public Comment is solicited via this public Executive Board meeting.  
Any comments or interest in serving on the ESSER committee should be directed to the District 
Federal & State Grant Department at the District Office via email grants@jubileeacademic.org. 

All documents are available in other languages upon request, contact the district grants office at 
grants@jubileeacademic.org
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